
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the new school year! I hope everyone had a fun safe summer break. I would like to 

take this opportunity to welcome the new families joining us this year and a big welcome back 

to the returning ones! It is going to be a great year! 

 

 1 back-pack or book-bag (large enough to fit a ½ inch binder) 

 1- 1 inch 3 ring binder, labeled with child’s name 

 1 – 3 prong poly plastic folders  

 2 boxes of tissues* 

 20 Glue sticks (Please be aware that we will be asking all parent to donate more glue 
sticks mid-year to replenish) 

 1 pair of scissors (labeled with your child’s name) 

 12 Yellow No. 2 Pencils 

 Pencil Box (labeled with your child’s name) 

 2 Crayons 

  1 Dry Erase Markers 

 1 Box of washable markers 

 1 box of sandwich bags  

 1 box of gallon bags  

 1 box of snack size bags 

 1 Bottle of hand soap* 

 1 Bottle of sanitizer* 

 Please make sure to send in an extra change of clothing (labeled with your child’s first and last name) 
for unseen circumstances. Please consider clothing that is appropriate for all seasons. 

• * Are donation items, they will be greatly appreciated. 

 

*Please have your child wear his/her backpack to school on the first day. Please label with your child’s 

name. The backpack needs to be large enough to hold a ½ inch binders without bending. Please do not 

send the backpack with wheels. 

* Please be aware that we will be sending another list of supplies to replenish mid-year. 

Thank you, 

Ms. Johnston (Teacher), Ms. Brown (RTR Student Teacher), Ms. Connie (Teacher Assistant) and Ms. Amber (Teacher 
Assistant) 

johnstam@pwcs.edu 
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